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 Vicki Harding COMMNT2014/7686/P 05/01/2015  13:29:33 I am a little concerned as Existing section A shows a significant tree in the garden along this line, but 

the Proposed section does not.  Also, it is stated that there are no trees within falling distance of the 

proposed development which is clearly not the case according to the plans which show that there are.  

This gives some concern about the statement that no trees or hedges will be removed or pruned.  Is this 

also incorrect?

Considering the ground floor plans both Existing & Proposed that cover the garden are rather confusing 

with some tree stems without canopies and tree canopies without stems, different for the Existing and 

Proposed plans and neither looking like the Google Earth Map, I feel some clarification and an 

arboricultural report is needed before the landscape part of this application is approved.

Vicki Harding Voluntary Tree Officer Heath & Hampstead Society

Garden Flat

19 Frognal Lane

London

NW3 7DB
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